
 

 

         Altoona  

              Family  

          Child Care Center 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

          February Newsletter  

 

Juice Plus+ Parent Meeting 
On Wednesday and Thursday February 24th 

and 25th we will be having a Juice+ Plus 
Presentation at the center at 5:30pm.  All 

parents are invited to join us. You will 
learn about an easy way to get more fruits 

and vegetables in your family's diet 
everyday with Juice Plus+. It is FOOD in a 

capsule or soft chews—proven to do 
amazing things in your body! Families are 

seeing unbelievable changes in their health 
with this easy solution! If you know others 
who are pulling their hair out to get their 

kids to eat right or who struggle 
themselves, invite them to join us! 

 

Hand-washing Procedure 
Please remember we would like to have 
parents help us upon drop off with hand 
washing for ALL ages. Before dropping 

children off in their individual classrooms, 
we would like you to assist your child in 
washing their hands. This is a policy we 
would like you to help encourage. There 

are sinks located in every room to make it 
an easy transition. Please encourage hand-

washing at home after toileting, before 
and after meals and when coming in from 

Thank you for your ongoing support!   

 

   Valentine’s Day Party 
Each classroom will be having a 
Valentine’s Day Party on Friday 

February 12th at 2:30pm. Parents are 
welcome to come join in on all the 
great fun we will be having. Each 
classroom will have a sign up list 

outside their door if you would like to 
bring in a treat or drink for the class 

to share during the party. We will also 
be sending home class lists if your 

child wishes to participate in 
Valentine’s Day Cards.  

 

Returning AFCCC 

Winter Gear 
We have had several pair of snow 
pants both center and personal 

disappear. Please double check the 
labels of the pair(s) you have at home 
and return those that do not belong to 

you.  
 

Keeping Schedules 
Parents please remember to give us a 

call if you are going to drop off or 
pick up early or late.  All of our staff 
schedules are based on the pick-up 
and drop-off times that you give us. 
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Dates to Remember 
 

 Feb 2nd- Groundhog Day 

 Feb 4th- Thank a Mailman Day 

 Feb 5th- Crazy Sock Day 

 Feb 8th- Chinese New Year 

 Feb 9th- Staff Meeting @ 530 

 Feb 12th- Valentine’s Day Party 

 Feb 14th- Valentine’s Day 

 Feb 15th- President’s Day 

 Feb 19th- Crazy Hat/ Hair Day 

 Feb 19th- Cherry Pie Day 

 Feb 24th * 25th- Juice Plus @ 

530 

 Feb 26th- Flannel PJ Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thank You Parents! 

 Ryelyn Feb. 4th 

 Gabe Feb. 6th 

 Brynlee & Madi Feb 12th 

 Miss Faye, Paige & Easton 

Feb 17th  

 Miss Clarissa- Feb 18th 

 Everett- Feb 22nd 

 Ellie Feb. 25th 

 Cheyenne- Feb 27th  

February Birthdays! 

Reminder to Parents: 

Parents please remember to empty 

out your child’s mailboxes at least 

once a week.  Also remember to take 

home all extra items hanging on your 

child’s hook. 

Thank You. 

 

 

TEACHER PHILOSOPHY “It is our philosophy to 

provide your child with warm and caring 

surroundings.  We will allow the children to 

experiment through creative play, small and large 

motor exercises, art, music, math, and science.  We 

will also do our best to assist the children learning 

self-respect, self-esteem as well as respect and 

compassion for others.” 

 

  


